
From: Jim Ransom <jimrr098@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, 19 June, 2023 20:32 
To: Supervisory-Body <Supervisory-Body@unfccc.int> 
Subject: Structured Public Consultation - Removal Activities 
 
I just became aware of a requested response on June 19 2023, about one hour before boarding a 
flight. TeamIOB recognizes that mitigation proposals to control runaway climate change is 
controversial. Our proposal is a solution for water shortages. A solution for tremendous 
improvements in water desalinization is not controversial. The byproduct of our solution is carbon 
removal. Though our solution likely does not meet the 100 year sequestration requirement of the 
Musk sponsored XPrize, it does enhance our planets natural carbon cycle in a sufficient manner such 
that atmospheric CO2 would be returned to pre industrial age levels and in a profitable revenue 
producing manner. Details are on our website at TeamIOB.org.  
Thank you 
Jim Ransom 
 


